

**From:** [Moody, Dustin \(Fed\)](#)  
**To:** [Liu, Yi-Kai \(Fed\)](#); [Jordan, Stephen P \(Fed\)](#); [Miller, Carl A. \(Fed\)](#); [Chen, Lily \(Fed\)](#)  
**Subject:** API meeting  
**Date:** Monday, March 27, 2017 11:03:52 AM

---

If you've noticed, we've had a lot of discussion on the pqc-forum about API's. Dan Bernstein just posted a lengthy post this morning as well. We're planning on holding a short informal meeting about this at 3pm in B-341 for anyone who would like to attend. If you're busy, or don't want to come, that's fine. We just wanted to make sure everybody knows. Thanks,

Dustin